
Good Afternoon Members, 

Here are the latest OSSA news updates.  If you have difficulty reading this message it can be viewed at 

speedskatingontario.org under the email news archive. 

 OSSA is looking for a Student Program Coordinator.  Click here to view the posting. 
 Do you want to help choose OSSA’s new logo?  Take our survey to tell us your top three choices!  
 Anyone living in the Greater Toronto area is invited to participate in an elite early season development program.  

Click here for more information. 

 July Board minutes have been posted. 

 SSC Looking for Long and Short Track Program Coordinators. 

 Christine Nesbitt is being inducted into the London Sports Hall of Fame!!  If you would like to attend 
the ceremony honouring Christine please visit the London Sports Council website. 

Ongoing 

 Registration is still available for upcoming coaching courses.  Please submit your Course Registration 
Form by mail, email soon! 

 In addition to hosting coaching clinics and a summer camp, the Gloucester Concordes are hosting an 
Officials level 1 clinic on August 22nd.  If you are interested in attending this clinic please contact 
odc@speedskatingontario.org.  

 SPOTS FILLING FAST!!  If you are interested in attending the 2010 OSSA Summer Camp on August 23 – 
27 you need to register soon!  For details, or to submit your registration form please email 
kaelliott@ripnet.com.  

 Attention all beginner and novice skaters aged 5-12 – there’s a camp for you too!  It will be held August 
28th – 31st in Waterloo.  Click here for more information!  Deadline for registration is August 16th. 

 Call for nominations!  Coaches of Canada is looking for nominees for the Jack Donohue “Coach of the 
Year” Award and the Sheila Robertson Award.  For more information check their website.  Deadline for 
nominations is September 24th. 

 2010 Speed Skating Canada Officials Symposium will be hosted September 24th - 26th, in Montreal.  
For further information: www.speedskating.ca/symposium.cfm. 

Please let us know if you would like to be removed from this mailing list. 

Regards, 

Jackie 

 

Jackie Deschenes 

Executive Director  

Ontario Speed Skating Association 

PO Box 1179, 2 Queen Street, 2nd Floor, Lakefield ON K0L 2H0 

Phone: 705-652-9490, Fax: 705-652-1227 
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